
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 13th 2021  

  

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

As you may have seen on social media, there is a protest going to take place on Friday 

May 14th. This is a protest against the clean air zone. It is designed to create traffic 

disruption around the city centre by driving slowly.  

 

I am very concerned that this may cause great disruption to children being collected from 

nursery school, and to staff members getting home.   

 

In order to avoid this disruption, nursery school will close at 1:00pm tomorrow, Friday 14th 

May.  Please pick up your child at 1pm.  

 

The Daisies will be closed on Friday afternoon.  

  

I am sorry for this inconvenience, but we need to keep our whole school community safe.  

  

Thank you  

  

 Kindest Regards 

 

Sally Davies 

 

 

 

Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 
 


